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Anacapa Surgical Associates to offer free screenings for oral, head and neck 

cancers in Ventura, May 2nd 
 

(VENTURA, Calif.) - On Friday, May 2nd, from 8:30 – 11:30 a.m. and 1 – 4 p.m., Anacapa Surgical 

Associates will offer free oral, head and neck cancer screenings at their office located on the Ventura 

County Medical Center campus, 3291 Loma Vista Road, Building 340, Suite 401, Ventura. 

 

This event, which is open to the public, is designed to provide Ventura County residents with access to 

free cancer screenings as well as to raise awareness of these lesser known and often misunderstood 

cancers. Increased understanding of the warning signs of cancers of the head and neck region combined 

with earlier treatment interventions will lead to higher survival rates. 

 

Each year, over 50,000 American citizens are diagnosed with cancer of the head and neck region 

and less than 60 percent are still alive 5 years later. Common warning signs of oral, head and neck 

cancers include a mouth sore that doesn’t heal, persistent mouth pain, difficulty chewing, swallowing or 

moving the tongue, soreness in the throat, a lump in the neck or changes in your voice. 

 

For more information, call Anacapa Surgical Associates: (805) 652-6201 
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